
PUBLIC NOTICE The City of Leavenworth, Kansas, Engineering Department, is accepting Requests for 
Qualifications (RFQ) from qualified vendors to perform the 2022 Pavement Conditions Assessment.  
Interested vendors may obtain copies of the actual RFQ document from Stephanie Alexander at City Hall,  
Finance Department, 100 N 5th St Leavenworth, Kansas; salexander@firstcity.org or by phone at (913) 364-
5816. All sealed RFQs must be received by the Office of the City Clerk at Leavenworth City Hall 100 N 5th 
St Leavenworth, Kansas, no later than 5:00 P.M., on Tuesday, July 26, 2022. Please make sure the following 
information is printed clearly on your envelope: the name of the firm and RFQ PW 2022-985. Published in 
The Leavenworth Times June 28, 2022. 


